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June 28, 2022

Dear Stakeholders,

UPDATE: Suspension of PPOS operations at 12 noon: Tropical Storm Warning

The Port of Port of Spain (PPOS) wishes to advise that ALL operations has been suspended as at

12:00 noon today (Tuesday 28, 2022), in accordance with the operations of the Customs and
Excise Division.

Kindly note, normal operations within our standard business hours, shall immediately resume
upon the lifting of all adverse weather advisories.

While PPOS regrets any inconvenience this closure may create to the business community, this
was deemed necessary to prioritize the safety of all port users/employees, and to safeguard
PPOS’ equipment assets against potential damage.

The Management of the Port of Port of Spain will continue to monitor the updates provided by
Trinidad and Tobago Meteorological Service, and shall duly inform our stakeholders of
operational changes.

Should you require further clarification or information, please do not hesitate to contact Ms.
Patricia Persad E-mail: patriciap@patnt.com at 623-2901 ext. 257 or 686-4141 or Mr. Robert
Ramsubhag E-mail: robertr@patnt.com 623-2901 ext. 163 or 678-2684.

Yours sincerely,

o agato

Mr. Rgbert Ramsubhag
Ag. Chief Executive Officer - PPOS




